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5th December 2019 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Dick Whittington 
 
On Monday 16th December, M & M Productions will be coming into school for a whole school performance of Dick 
Whittington. 
 
The PTFA are contributing a generous amount towards the cost of the show. We would be very grateful if you could 
contribute £1.20 per child towards the balance.  
 
Please may all contributions to be paid online via Scopay, if you would like a link code to set up an online payment 
account, please contact the school office. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Dodson 
Headteacher 
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